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Mission Statement 
 

Guided by Jesus’ love and example, we use our 
gifts to grow, pray and learn as a community; 

united in faith. 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
As discussed in the Year 6 SATs meeting we held on Tuesday (which is still available on our 
school website: https://www.stjohnfisherderby.srscmat.co.uk/news/parents-letters/), we will be 
holding a series of booster sessions in SPaG (Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar), Reading 
and Mathematics to help the children revise previously learnt content and build their confidence 
in tackling SAT’s style questions.  These sessions are open to everyone; attendance is 
expected but not compulsory.   
 
All sessions will start week commencing 24th January 2022.  
 
The children will bring home a letter on Monday 24th January, showing which sessions/days 
they have been allocated. 
  
The sessions will run before or after school and will last around 45 minutes.  Some session 
will also take place in the school day.  In the morning session, children will be provided with 
toast and a drink before starting their school day.  In the afternoon session, children will be 
permitted to bring a healthy snack and drink.       
 
The children have been grouped to allow them to be supported with areas they need and, 
therefore, have been assigned a specific group and time.  Unfortunately, there isn’t the 
opportunity or flexibility to switch groups or attend another morning or afternoon session.  If the 
times provided for your child are not suitable, please e-mail year6@djf.srscmat.co.uk in the first 
instance.   
 
If you child usually walks home, then please let school know if this is how you wish them to get 
home after their session. 
 
May I take this opportunity to remind you that these assessments are not meant to be stressful, 
nor are they anything to worry about. We are providing the extra sessions to support all 
children, who may have missed out over the last 18 months of disrupted education, allowing 
them to reach their full potential. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact school. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr Ratcliffe and the Year 6 Team 
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Your child has been allocated the following days and times for their booster sessions:   
 

 Monday Tuesday 
 

Wednesday Thursday Friday 
 

AM 
8:00am – 
8:45am 

     

PM 
3:15pm – 
4:00pm 

     

 
Please return the slip below to indicate whether your child is able to attend these sessions. 
 
Many thanks,  
 
 
Mrs Guidon and Mrs Richardson 
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